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5 March 2010

Mr Owen Ratner
Partner

Pigott Stinson Lawyers
GPO Box 3380
Sydney NSW 2001

Fax: 9262 4288
Dear Mr Ratner

Re: Inquiry into the NSW taxi industty

I refer to your letter of 4 March 2010, and attach a copy of correspondence from me to Mr Reg
Kermode of same date, which appears to have crossed with your letter.

In respect to the specific questions you raise in your letter, they refer to internal committee
processes, so it is not appropriate for me to provide advice other than to refer to previous
correspondence with Ms Doyle, Company Secretary to Cabcharge.

As indicated in yesterday’s letter to Mr Kermode, I await his written response to my letter dated
24 February 2010, which was requested by Thursday 11 March 2010.

Yours sincerely

Committeé

Parliament House, Macquarie Street, Sydney NSW 2000 AUSTRALIA
Telephone (02) 9230 2898 Facsimile (02) 9230 2981
taxicommittee@parliamcnt.nsw.gov.au



